
   

Ma!hew 9:38
“Ask the Lord of  the 
harvest, therefore, to 
send out workers into 
His harvest field.” 

As supporters of  
N e w H a r v e s t 
Ministries Int’l, you 
not only pray for 
workers.  You train 
workers, send the 
Gospel into the field 
t h r o u g h t h o s e 
workers and build 
churches for the 
harves ted sou l s .  
You are indeed the 
hands and feet of  
Jesus.  Thank you 
for partnering with 
us to bring in the 
harvest.

New
“ R E A C H I N G  A R O U N D  T H E  W O R L D  W I T H  T H E  W O R D ”

The annual conference will 
conclude with the New Har-
vest Bible College com-
mencement on November 8, 
2020.  Forty-one students 
will receive certificates for 
completing three trimesters 
of  classes and 41 more will 
receive diplomas for com-
pleting five trimesters.  This 
brings the total number of  
graduates to 1,328.

Tanzania is holding 
their General Election 
on October 28, so 

Pas tor Laban moved the annua l 
conference to November 4-8.  He will send 
an update and pictures as soon as possible.  
He expects at least 300 attendees.  Please 
pray protection and good health over the 
gathering, and for a powerful moving of  
the Holy Spirit.   

Tanzania:
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2019 Annual Conference.

2019 Bible College commencement.

Pastor Laban was 
blessed to be able to 
purchase new ceiling 
tiles for his church.  
Pastor Ahadi, who 
was part of  the team 
that ministered in Bu-
rundi, offered to in-
stall the ceiling tiles 
for free. Praise the 
Lord for His generous 
provision!



In Dehradun, the attacks regarding the school have calmed down.  Pastor Emmanuel 
is no longer holding prayer meetings in his home and the church members have 
decided to wait to meet until the pandemic situation has improved.  He is conducting 
online learning for the 1st through 5th grade classes.  The neighbor who has 
previously stirred up the villagers against Pastor Emmanuel has installed a gate at the 
entrance to the street where the school is located.  He claims that it is to prevent cows 
from grazing in the agricultural fields but he wants to control Pastor Emmanuel’s 
ability to come and go at the school.  Please pray that these attempts to stop Pastor 
Emmanuel and the work of  the Gospel will be ended.  The word says that no 
weapon formed against them shall prosper.  Pray that this man’s heart will be 
changed by the power of  the Holy Spirit.

More than 100 bore wells that have been installed in 
remote villages provide fresh, clean water for over 
100,000 people.  Each bore well has brought the 
Gospel to lost souls, growing the Kingdom of  God.  
This harvest has resulted in building more than 90 
churches.   
Since Pastor David dug the TenCate well in 2018, 
the number of  believers has grown and they need a 
prayer house!  Only $9,230 will provide a small 
building for this young church family to gather in.  
Please pray for this need. 

Pastor David would like to build fences around some bore wells that are surrounded by open land to pre-
vent villagers from usurping the land when they build homes nearby.

Photos from Nagpur well dedication in 2018.

This summer, Pastor Edwin 
began construction on a new 

prayer house for his growing church in 
Haryana.  Much of  the building is erected 
and he is finishing a wall to protect the land 
and well, keeping it available to all who 
need fresh water. His ministry continues to 
thrive and grow.  Please pray protection 
over the workers and the church.  

India:



As you plan your year-end giving, remember that all gifts must be 
electronically processed or postmarked by December 31 to 

qualify for tax-deductions for the year of  2020.  Thank you so much for “Reaching Around the World 
with the Word” through New Harvest Ministries International! 

This color letter is printed and donated by a 
New Harvest Ministries Int’l supporter.

Yours For The Harvest,

New Harvest Ministries International Inc. 

Jean & the late Herb 
Stewart, Founder Dale & Jeanne Scholten 

President 

PO Box 1011   Holland, MI  49422 
Phone (616) 748-8888  Fax (616) 748-8887 

Email ~ newharvestministriesintl@gmail.com 
Website ~ www.newharvest.org

R E A C H I N G  A R O U N D  T H E  W O R L D  W I T H  T H E  W O R D

New Harvest Ministries 
Int’l has seen over 

750,000 souls respond 
to the Gospel of  Christ 

in  Africa, India, 
Cuba and Russia

Dale & Jeanne Scholten

India 
New Harvest Ministries is providing for the care of  widows, orphans at 3 facilities and a day school 

Graduates from the Bible College have established over 90 churches 
Over 100 wells have been drilled in remote villages bringing fresh water to over 100,000 people 

Tanzania 
9 branches of  New Harvest Bible College with over 1,300 graduates 

Over 90 churches have been established throughout Tanzania, Burundi, Kenya, Uganda, Malawi,  
and Democratic Republic of  Congo 

Cuba 
Pastors seminars and church services continue to encourage and inspire pastors and leaders

Projects: Here are some 

projects available for your church 
or group to adopt:

Prayer House at Nagpur	 	 	   $9,230 

Equipment for Tanzania Bible College  $1,500

Year End Giving:

mailto:newharvestministriesintl@gmail.com
http://www.newharvest.org
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